
FREE Animation Workshop
Calling all animators, designers and video artists… 
The Adelaide Fringe wants YOU!
Learn the latest tips and tricks used to create 
big pixel animations for the new Rundle Lantern. 
Selected works will be shown every night of the  
2009 Adelaide Fringe from dusk ‘til midnight. 
A working knowledge of Adobe Flash will be highly  
regarded. Limited access to Photoshop and  
After Effects will be available.

Register by Friday 23 January for a workshop session:
Workshop 1: Saturday 31 January 2009, 10am to 4pm 
Workshop 2: Sunday 1 February 2009, 10am to 4pm
Media Resource Centre (MRC) 13 Morphett Street, Adelaide 

		            to register or phone 8100 2079 during office hours. 

Thanks to: South Australia Film Corporation and Media Resource Centre 

does this sound right up your alley?

Click 
here


